
As part of steps taken to fight the spread of coronavirus (COVID-19), the UK Government 
cancelled all exams due to take place in schools and colleges in England in summer 2020. 

Furthermore, it stated that any school level educational performance data based on tests, 
assessments or exams for 2020 will not be published. 

The link below clarifies what this means for the way school accountability will operate for 
2019 to 2020. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-school-and-college-

performance-measures/coronavirus-covid-19-school-and-college-accountability 
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